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Second in Charge of Department: English
Smithdon High School

Smithdon High School (part of West Norfolk Academies Trust) is seeking a full-time Second in Charge of Department for English for September 2018

The purpose of the post of Second in Department is to provide effective support for the Head of Department with a view to raising standards.

Salary: MPS/UPS as appropriate, TLR 2B

For full details and an application form please visit the vacancy pages at: www.smithdon.norfolk.sch.uk

Applications to be received by: Noon, Monday 19th March 2018
Interviews provisionally: Week commencing 26th March 2018
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Please contact recruitment@westnorfolkacademiestrust.co.uk for further information. 

Smithdon High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This includes obtaining references and ensures compliance with the DBS process.
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